


Because the success of these policy reforms hinge on their implementation and enforcement, we 
respectfully request to review the training curriculum in advance of it being finalized. 

If you have any questions or would like to discuss further, please don't hesitate to contact us via 
email or by phone at 614/586-1959. 

Sincerely, 

�� 
Jocelyn Rosnick 
Policy Director 
ACLU of Ohio 
jrosnick@acluohio.org 

. 614/586-1959 

Emma Keeshin 
Advocacy Associate 
ACLU of Ohio 
ekeeshin@acluohio.org 
614/586-1959 

Enclosures: December 19, 2012 letter requesting federal investigation of CDP

*Note enclosures referenced to recipients are not included in this edition of the 
report 

January 26, 2016 letter regarding search and seizure reforms 
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